
Resolution 2017-10-2 
 

A Resolution Directing Reassignment of Vehicle 
 
Whereas the Board of Commissioners has become aware of prolonged suboptimal utilization of 
response and command vehicle due to exclusive control exercised by the current fire chief; and  
 
Whereas the Board has the responsibility to assure appropriate and efficient use of fire district 
assets, and  
 
Whereas the Board recognizes that reassignment of the response and command vehicle from the 
exclusive control of the fire chief to the control of the Board or its responsive designee will 
promote the appropriate and efficient use of the vehicle, it is hereby 
 
Resolved, that  
 

The Clerk is directed to contact the current fire chief and arrange the prompt return of 
control of the vehicle to Board by delivery to the Olin Street Firehouse; and 
 
The 1st Assistant and 2nd Assistant fire chiefs shall coordinate to assure the vehicle is used 
for responding to, and establishing or supporting command functions at dispatched 
incidents until such time as the Board may promulgate additional guidelines for the use 
and deployment of the command vehicle. 

 
To the extent prior resolutions or acts of the Board of Commissioners conflict with this 
Resolution, those prior resolutions and actions are superseded by the Resolution. 

 
Offered by: Commissioner Bagdanov Second by: Commissioner Deuchar 
 
Roll Call:    yes  Commissioner Robert McEwan, Chairman  

  yes  Commissioner Paul Bagdanov 
absent  Commissioner William Ball  
yes  Commissioner Edwin Deuchar   

   absent  Commissioner Matthew Gannon  
 
The above resolution is adopted, having been approved by not less than a majority of the Board 
of Commissioners on November 9, 2017 
 

 
DAVID M. SHOTWELL JR., Clerk 
Neptune Township Fire District No. 2 
 
 


